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Headteacher’s Notices 

Wow! This past week has been amazing and very exciting in school! Firstly, I want to say a huge congratulations to the children in  

Teams Donaldson, Dahl, Cowell and Walliams on  the success of their Team Christmas performances. Each performance this week 

has been outstanding and the children can all be extremely proud of their efforts! It has been wonderful to see just how confident 

and accomplished the children are in presenting their shows to large audiences of parents/ carers and staff.  

On Monday, the round of this year’s Christmas performances conclude with Team Morpurgo’s 

production of ‘Bah Humbug’, based on the 

Charles Dickens Christmas story, ‘A Christmas 

Carol’. Having viewed one or two brief snippets 

from rehearsals, and having watched sections of 

their DVD, I know that children in Team Morpurgo 

are well prepared to give their audience a  

memorable show!  

Thank you also to parents/ carers for their      

wonderful support with the performances this 

week. Each of the four shows so far have been 

extremely well attended. I hope that each of you have enjoyed the shows and 

seeing your outstanding children perform with such confidence!  

A big, big thank you to my outstanding staff team for their efforts in planning, preparing and delivering 

with their Teams such high standards within each performance. I hope that each of them uses the      

forthcoming Christmas break to rest, relax and recharge with family and friends!  

For those parents/ carers who have ordered DVDs, these will go home with the children on Tuesday. 

Christmas Party Day and Santa Visit 

To conclude the Autumn term and to reward the children for their outstanding efforts this term, school will 

be having a non-uniform Christmas party day on Tuesday 20th December! Children are invited to come to 

school in their favourite party outfit ready to party, play games 

and have lots of Christmas FUN!  

To end the day, school will be welcoming a very, very special 

visitor! Santa will arrive around 1:30pm to visit each Team, chat 

with the children and hand out a Christmas gift to each child! 

Santa visited me in my office yesterday to tell me that he had 

heard all about the outstanding children at Stanley Crook Primary School and that he 

could not wait to meet them!  

Breakfast Club and After-School Clubs—Spring term 

Information has been posted on Class Dojo to book places 

for Breakfast Club,  Wraparound and After-School Clubs from January. A reminder that places are 

limited, are offered on a first-come-first-served basis and must be booked in advance. 

Thank you.  

Term Dates 

A reminder that school closes for Christmas at 3:15pm on Tuesday 20th December and  

reopens for teaching purposes on Thursday 5th  January.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr D Christie 

Headteacher 

 

For the most up to date information about what is going on in our school inluding dates for your 

diaries, parental information and school performance information, please visit our website at: 

https://www.stanleycrook.durham.sch.uk 

Please scan your smartphone device over the QR code to be taken straight to our school website! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our pupils for their effort and outstanding effort and hard work in our school! 

Children’s Achievements in School!  
Due to so many children doing so outstandingly well this week in their Christmas performances, there is no single ‘Headteacher Star of the Week’. 

Instead, Mr Christie would like to congratulate every child in school for their efforts and achievements!  

 Staff have chosen a pupil from each Team to be recognised for something special they have achieved during the week!   

Team Donaldson 92% 

Team Dahl 98% 

Team Cowell 94% 

Team Walliams 95% 

Team Morpurgo 88% 

Congratulations to 

TEAM DAHL 

This week’s attendance trophy winners! 

Weekly T.E.A.M.   

  Attendance Champions 

Setting up Apps, Games and Software 

Millions of new phones, tablets, laptops and games consoles will be nestling under 
Christmas trees this year. However, even if parents and carers have gone to the trouble 

of setting up these new devices and enabling the safety features, there are still          
potential hazards in the apps, games and software that children will want to install and 
use. Knowing what to look for and discussing those risks with your child may help 
avoid any nasty surprises this Christmas. Here are our top tips for ensuring that          

unwrapping this year’s presents doesn’t unleash any unexpected dangers. 

In the guide (see next page), you'll find tips such as disabling in-app purchasing, take note of age ratings 

and watching out for imitators.  

I can’t wait to 

meet the children 

of Stanley Crook 

Primary School on 

Tuesday! I hear 

they are all  

SUPERSTARS! 
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